September 2025

welcome

Thank you for taking the time to read our
September newsletter.

We have been saying goodbye to our
school leavers and wishing them all the
best at their new schools. We had lots of
fun at our Fun Day and enjoying the end
of the summer before autumn begins.

Whal have we been uy to..
Fun Vay:

Thank you to everyone who joined us
for our Summer Fun Day - we hope you
all enjoyed it! We especially enjoyed
meeting our special guests Bluey and
Bingo, of course, along with Tilly the
Toad. We raised over £700 which is
amazing! Thank you to everyone who
made donations towards our Fun Day
and to everyone who brought in and
made cakes and biscuits. We couldn’t

hold these events without your help.
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Hedgehogs have been enjoying holistic sensory play in
the mud kitchen, using all their senses and practising
their motor skills and using different describing words
such as wet, dry and sticky. They have also been
enjoying one of their favourite stories, Owl Babies;
exploring through touch and exploring textures whilst
listening to the story

Little Toads have been exploring different habitats
around the world through messy play and by exploring
different textures. This has helped the children
develop a better understanding of the world we live in.
They have also shown increased interest in the plants
we are growing, which led to experimenting with
cutting up strawberries, drying them, and planting the
seeds in an attempt to grow our very own strawberry
plants.

In Butterflies, they have been enjoying the water play
in the garden. They have been busy practising their
fine motor skills pouring into different containers,
adding in mathematical language such as full and
empty. Butterflies have also been learning about self-
care, helping to wipe their own faces after mealtimes
and helping to take care of the baby dolls.

This month Pre-School have been taking turns to help
the staff with different tasks to build their
independence. They love to help set up the mealtime
tables and helping to set up the garden. They have
been exploring messy tuff trays linked with stories,
which has led to the children role playing their own
versions of the story.




Pareul NoTices Vatles for your diary

School readiness: Date Event
We will be hosting a cheese and wine
. , , 24th September Parents forum - school readiness
evening for parents of the children going
to school in 2026. During the evening, we 30" October Parents Evening
will be explaining how the process of S5 Grereber Halloween party

applying for schools works and can
answer all your questions. Please email to

office to confirm your attendance.
Thank you ©

Parents Evening:
We will be holding a Parents Evening on
Thursday 30" October. Please speak to

your child’s key worker to book in a sloft.

Halloween party:

We will be holding a Halloween party for
all the children and parents on Friday 371t
October. If this is not your child’s usual
day you are welcome to bring them along
and attend with them. Please look out for

more information closer to the time. ¢
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